
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE: 
 

ADOPTION OF THE AMENDMENT TO  
THE TOWN OF ARCADIA COMPREHENSIVE PLAN  

A PORTION OF THE  
TREMPEALEAU COUNTY COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 

 

Please take notice that a Public Hearing will be held by the Town of Arcadia Board of Supervisors 

on the adoption of the amendments to the Town of Arcadia Comprehensive Plan. This hearing will 

be held on November 28, 2017 at 7:30 pm in the Arcadia Town Hall, W26051 State Rd 95, 

Arcadia, WI 54612. 

 

Copies of the Comprehensive Plan can be viewed at the Town Hall by appointment (608-323-

3470) or online at http://www.townofarcadia.net/.  

 

Written comments must be submitted prior to or at the public hearing on November 28, 2017. 

Any questions, written comments, or requests for copies of the Comprehensive Plan should be 

directed to Lynn Axness, Town of Arcadia Clerk, W26051 State Rd 95, Arcadia, WI 54612.  

Written comments will be addressed at the public hearing and will be given the same weight as 

oral testimony.  

 

 

Lynn M. Axness, Clerk 

 

 
Please publish October 25-November 22, 2017  
 

http://www.townofarcadia.net/

